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Dear, 

 

The next rally of hope will be on November 21 at 6 PM West Coast time. This rally and hope will be 

focused up on the Korean war remembrance. After 70 years of the Caribbean since the Korean War TM is 

teaching us that we must bring an end to the division between North and South Korea. North Korea was 

established in 1948 and as we learned previously with the Soviet union, Satan's grasp can only last for 70 

years. After that is a golden opportunity for change. So True Mother is calling for Unification of North 

and South Korea within the next two years. Please invite your friends and guest to the rally of hope. 

Especially if you have any Korean war vets that you know make sure that they are invited. 

 

Our new continental director Dr. Yong is desperately trying to give a second wind to be able to push 

ahead to the finish line. True Mother has set the goal as 1/3 of the worlds population by 2027 recognizing 

God and celebrating the 60th God's day. Obviously this is one Almighty, heavenly goal which is going to 

take tremendous prayer, as well as wise activities. 

 

The first activity for all of us is to establish and then care for our own tribal foundation. Those who 

accomplished CheonBo entrance last time are now dedicated to helping other families to cross that finish 

line to. We believe that everybody can do it and the goal is to leave no family left behind. 

 

We will celebrate True Children's Day on Sunday. If you haven't already signed up please watch the 

celebration at 10 AM on Facebook. 

 

Next Saturday we will have our first Community of Faith breakfast (virtual). 

 

Dr. Luonne A. Rouse, ACLC co-chairman will be our special speaker. 

 

Please invite everyone that you can.  

 

Great Blessings upon you and your family. 

 

Pastor Thompson 

 

 

 


